
Invitation – COP15 NERC Economics of
Biodiversity Workshops

In the lead up to the UN Biodiversity Conference (CBD COP15), the Natural
Environment Research Council (NERC), as part of UK Research and Innovation
(UKRI), is bringing together a broad range of communities and building
capacity across academia, policy, business and NGOs to promote the importance
of addressing research challenges within the area of the economics of
biodiversity.   NERC invites you to attend a series of two NERC led COP15
workshops themed on the ‘Economics of Biodiversity’. These workshops will be
held as a virtual meeting on 7th and 9th September 2021.  

For further information, and to express interest in joining this workshop
series before the closing date of 12th August, sign up here.

If you have any questions, please contact economics@nerc.ukri.org
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